
Upcoming Events

5/12 All School Mass/Grade 2/8:20 a.m.
5/12 Builder’s Club after school activity (Grades 

5-8) Pick Up @ 5:00 p.m. and 5:30 p.m.
5/16 Builder’s Club Officers going to Pizza Ranch 

for Kiwanis Family Day Event 
5/17 4th and 5th Grade going to Old World 

Wisconsin
5/17 7th and 8th Grade going to Madison
5/17 6th Grade Homeroom Pizza Lunch 
5/18 3rd Grade going to Barlow Planetarium 

and Weis Earth Science Museum 
5/19 All School Mass/Grade 6/8:20 a.m.
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School Mass

Please come pray with us at our school Masses on 
Fridays.  We come together to pray as a school 
family.  It is a great way to pray for our needs 
individually and collectively.  The most wonderful 
thing you can do for your child is come to Mass, so 
join us each weekend as well to pray with our 
parish family.  And thank you for coming. 

If Your Child Is Absent From School

When your child is absent, please call the school 
office or send an email to Patty Schmitt at 
schmittp@stkds.com stating the date of and the 
reason for the absence.  You may also inform 
your child’s teacher as well, however the office 
needs to have this information first.  Thank you for 
your cooperation!

For more information please review our 
Attendance Policy in our Student Handbook on 
our website at www.skds.org, or click the link 
SKDS Student Handbook.

Chairperson Needed

SKDS Fundraising Committee is searching for 
someone to chair this year’s Fall into Fun! event.

Fall into Fun is a well-attended, extremely beneficial 
fundraiser for our school.  This year the event will 
take place the first Saturday after Labor Day on 
September 9th.

Responsibilities include:  Leading the event team 
from start to finish by recruiting team members, 
managing logistics and finances, and making key 
decisions for the event.  If you are interested in 
leading this event please contact Marybeth 
Schessow (SAC Fundraising Committee Chair) at: 
SKDFundraising@stkds.com or 608-212-8782

 

Dress Code Reminder
Students are allowed to wear Spirit Wear 
sweatshirts, but they are not allowed to wear 
Spirit Wear hoodies. If a student is wearing a 
Spirit Wear hoodie at school he/she will be 
sent to Cougars Closet to change. 

Safety Film Update
Thanks to the generous donations both at the Glitz 
and from our parishioners, we have been able to 
purchase the safety film for all the exterior doors 
of the school. Last week Thursday and Friday the 
safety film was installed. Thank You!

    

      WISCONSIN PARENTAL CHOICE PROGRAM (WPCP)

The application dates for WPCP are FEBRUARY 1 
THROUGH APRIL 20. 

· All applicants must apply for the program 
every year.

· A student application will be considered 
complete only if all the following are received 
by the school during an open application 
period:

1.  A completed choice program student  
application;

2. Proof of income eligibility, if required;

3. Proof of residency; and

4. A completed "Annotation of Birth Certificate" 
form and/or immunization record for 4-year-old 
kindergarten, 5-year-old kindergarten and first 
grade students (if required by the school).

CHECK OUT SCHOOL CHOICE AT: 
chooseyourschoolwi.org

Or call the school office to find out more 
information about the Wisconsin Parental 
Choice Program.

Pancake Breakfast

Support our band at the SKDS Band 
Pancake Breakfast & Silent Auction - April 2 
from 8am - 12pm. Stop in the school gym for 
delicious food and great auction items! 

2023-2024  Important Dates 

Open House:  Thursday, August 24, 6:00-7:30 p.m.

First Day of School:  Monday, August 28, 2023

P/T/S Conferences:  October 17, 18 and 19

Spring Break:  March 18-22, 2024

Graduation:  Wednesday, May 29, 2024, 7:00 p.m.

Last Day of School:  Friday, May 31, 2024, 

FALL INTO FUN 2023 !
St. Katharine Drexel Parish and School 

Fellowship Celebration

Our official kickoff meeting is Thursday May 
18th, 2023 at 6:00pm in the Parish Center 
garden. Please bring a chair. Not able to make 
it, but interested in helping? 
Reach out to Sara Beecher 
saraotto26@yahoo.com 586-876-1637 or Vicki 
Hafenstein  vickihafenstein@gmail.com or 
920-319-9560.  Watch upcoming bulletins for 
more details!

Shorts and Sandal Season

SKDS students may wear shorts and sandals 
again beginning Monday, May 1, 2023!  
Please be sure to check out the SKDS Dress 
Code for details on what meets the 
requirements.
Shorts:  Boys and Girls

● Tan/Khaki, Navy or Black - Chino/Twill, 
Poly/Rayon blend, or a 95% Cotton & 
5% Spandex blend

● Plain or Pleated
● Must be worn at natural waistline No 

more than three inches above the 
knee

● No leggings
● No cargo pockets

Sandals:  Boys and Girls
● Sandals with well-fitting straps and 

back-strap
● No clogs, crocs, flip-flops, or jellies

Teacher Appreciation Week

Thank you to all our wonderful teachers!
We are blessed at SKDS!

FFA Breakfast Coloring Contest Winners!

We were honored to have two winners from the Beaver 
Dam FFA Breakfast Coloring Contest in our school this 
year. Hendricks Oleskow in 5K and Eisley Schessow in 2nd 
Grade were both awarded medals during lunch on 
Monday, May 8 for their accomplishment.

                          All School Mass

Tomorrow on Friday, May 12, Grades 5K-8, will 
attend Mass at 8:20 a.m. in the church.  We 
will be celebrating our Second Graders, who 
recently received their First Holy Communion.   
Families are welcome to join us for Mass.

FALL INTO FUN 2023
Our official kickoff meeting is Thursday May 
18th, 2023 at 6:00pm in the Parish Center 
garden. Please bring a chair.



Let Us Pray For…

For the intercession of the Blessed Virgin Mary to 
assist our mothers in our spiritual care.

For all mothers to have a Happy Mother’s Day.

In thanksgiving for SKDS Home & School who 
plan and implement various events and 
activities throughout the school Year.

For all the students to do their best until the last 
day of school this year.
  
For all who have died, especially the poor souls 
in purgatory.  May perpetual light shine upon 
them and may they rest in peace.

For all the prayers we hold in our hearts.

 

SCRIP News
Scrip Annual Profit Goal: $32,000 
Profit to date: $28,588

We are getting close to our Annual goal. Every 
little bit helps, let’s make the
$32,000 Mark!

Standing orders coming home: Weekly, Week 
#2, 15th, and 1st & 15th.

Wrapping up the school year – The last day to order 
scrip through the family folder will
be Monday May 22. Thursday, May 25 will be the 
last day to receive delivery of scrip
through the family folder. Please send payment by 
Friday, May 26 or Tuesday, May 30.
A notice will be included in all school standing 
orders to verify your desire to continue
through the summer.

Just a note: Great Harvest gift cards are no longer 
available in $10, but are being offered
as a $25 card.

Help Needed!
The Scrip office is looking for a part time scrip 
coordinator. The Scrip office grosses over $1M in 
sales annually, earning $35K-$50K in profit for the 
Parish and School. If you have time and want to 
make a difference in your community, this could be 
the position for you.The ideal volunteer should be 
comfortable with computers and online ordering, 
be detailed
oriented, enjoy customer service, and willing to lead 
a team of over 30 additional volunteers
who execute the day to day operations of the 
program. Position requires 3-4 hrs on Monday and 
Friday mornings and another 1-2 hrs on Wed or 
Thursday. Once fully trained, hours would be every 
other week. Training is accomplished over the 
shoulder with the current coordinators until you feel 
comfortable working alone. This generally takes 3-6 
months. Summer is our slowest time for sales and an 
ideal time to start training.

Contact the Scrip office for more information and 
schedule a time to come see what we do!

Have questions? 
The Scrip office can be reached at
887-2082 EXT. 306 
scrip@stkatharinedrexelbd.org

Weekend Mass Schedule
Saturday 4:30 PM

Sunday 8:00 & 10:00 AM
12:00 PM (Spanish)
See you at Mass!

Facebook & Instagram
Like us on Facebook at:
St. Katharine Drexel School of Beaver Dam,   
Wisconsin
Follow us on Instagram at: kateskidsinbd

 

  SKDS Registration Forms
Registration forms for our current SKDS families 
went home a few weeks ago.  Please return 
them as soon as possible.  Feel free to call Mrs. 
Ellefson  if you have any questions.

Track Practice
Every Tuesday and Thursday 

@ Beaver Dam High School 
4:00 p.m.-5:30 p.m.

He is the Vine: We are the Branches~
Él es la Vid: Nosotros Somos Las Ramas



Próximos Eventos

12/5 Misa escolar/Grado 2/8:20 a.m.
12/5 Actividad extracurricular de Builder’s Club 

(Grados 5-8) Salida @ 5:00 p.m. y 5:30 p.m.
16/5 Miembros de Builder’s Club van a Pizza 

para el evento de Dia de Kiwanis 
17/5 Grados 4 y 5 van a Old World Wisconsin
17/5 Grados 7 y 8 van a Madison
17/5 Grado 6 tendrá pizza por almuerzo en el 

aula 
18/5 Grado 3 va al Planetario Barlow y el Museo 

de Ciencias de la Tierra Weis 
19/5 Misa escolar/Grado 6/8:20 a.m.

 
 
 

 
 

FALL INTO FUN 2023

Nuestra reunión inicial es el Jueves 18 de Mayo del 2023 
a las 6:00pm en el jardín del Centro Parroquial. Por favor 
traer una silla.
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family.  It is a great way to pray for our needs 
individually and collectively.  The most wonderful 
thing you can do for your child is come to Mass, so 
join us each weekend as well to pray with our 
parish family.  And thank you for coming. 

If Your Child Is Absent From School

When your child is absent, please call the school 
office or send an email to Patty Schmitt at 
schmittp@stkds.com stating the date of and the 
reason for the absence.  You may also inform 
your child’s teacher as well, however the office 
needs to have this information first.  Thank you for 
your cooperation!

For more information please review our 
Attendance Policy in our Student Handbook on 
our website at www.skds.org, or click the link 
SKDS Student Handbook.

Chairperson Needed

SKDS Fundraising Committee is searching for 
someone to chair this year’s Fall into Fun! event.

Fall into Fun is a well-attended, extremely beneficial 
fundraiser for our school.  This year the event will 
take place the first Saturday after Labor Day on 
September 9th.

Responsibilities include:  Leading the event team 
from start to finish by recruiting team members, 
managing logistics and finances, and making key 
decisions for the event.  If you are interested in 
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Schessow (SAC Fundraising Committee Chair) at: 
SKDFundraising@stkds.com or 608-212-8782
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The application dates for WPCP are FEBRUARY 1 
THROUGH APRIL 20. 

· All applicants must apply for the program 
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· A student application will be considered 
complete only if all the following are received 
by the school during an open application 
period:

1.  A completed choice program student  
application;

2. Proof of income eligibility, if required;

3. Proof of residency; and

4. A completed "Annotation of Birth Certificate" 
form and/or immunization record for 4-year-old 
kindergarten, 5-year-old kindergarten and first 
grade students (if required by the school).

CHECK OUT SCHOOL CHOICE AT: 
chooseyourschoolwi.org

Or call the school office to find out more 
information about the Wisconsin Parental 
Choice Program.

Pancake Breakfast

Support our band at the SKDS Band 
Pancake Breakfast & Silent Auction - April 2 
from 8am - 12pm. Stop in the school gym for 
delicious food and great auction items! 

2023-2024  Important Dates 

Open House:  Thursday, August 24, 6:00-7:30 p.m.

First Day of School:  Monday, August 28, 2023

P/T/S Conferences:  October 17, 18 and 19

Spring Break:  March 18-22, 2024

Graduation:  Wednesday, May 29, 2024, 7:00 p.m.

Last Day of School:  Friday, May 31, 2024, 

FALL INTO FUN 2023 !
St. Katharine Drexel Parish and School 

Fellowship Celebration

Our official kickoff meeting is Thursday May 
18th, 2023 at 6:00pm in the Parish Center 
garden. Please bring a chair. Not able to make 
it, but interested in helping? 
Reach out to Sara Beecher 
saraotto26@yahoo.com 586-876-1637 or Vicki 
Hafenstein  vickihafenstein@gmail.com or 
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more details!

Shorts and Sandal Season

SKDS students may wear shorts and sandals 
again beginning Monday, May 1, 2023!  
Please be sure to check out the SKDS Dress 
Code for details on what meets the 
requirements.
Shorts:  Boys and Girls

● Tan/Khaki, Navy or Black - Chino/Twill, 
Poly/Rayon blend, or a 95% Cotton & 
5% Spandex blend

● Plain or Pleated
● Must be worn at natural waistline No 

more than three inches above the 
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● No leggings
● No cargo pockets
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● Sandals with well-fitting straps and 

back-strap
● No clogs, crocs, flip-flops, or jellies

Semana de la Apreciación a los Maestros

¡Gracias a todos nuestros maestros!
¡Somos muy bendecidos en SKDS!

Ganadores del concurso de colorear del Desayuno de la FFA!

En nuestra escuela tuvimos el honor de tener dos ganadores del 
Concurso de colorear del desayuno de la FFA de Beaver Dam 
este año. Hendricks Oleskow en 5K y Eisley Schessow en el 
grado 2 recibieron medallas por su logro durante el almuerzo el 
pasado Lunes 8 de Mayo.                           Misa escolar

Mañana, Viernes 12 de Mayo los grados 5K-8 
asistirán a Misa a las 8:20 a.m. en la iglesia. 
Estaremos celebrando a nuestros alumnos del 
Grado 2, quienes recientemente recibieron su 
Primera Comunión. Las familias son bienvenidas a 
unirse con nosotros para la misa.



Vamos a rezar por…

La intercesión de la Santísima Virgen María para 
que asista a nuestras madres en nuestro cuidado 
espiritual.

Que todas las madres tengan un Feliz Día de la 
Madre.

Acción de gracias por SKDS Home & School que 
planifica e implementa varios eventos y 
actividades a lo largo del año escolar.

Que todos los estudiantes den lo mejor de sí 
hasta el último día de clases de este año.
  
Todos los que han muerto, especialmente las 
pobres almas del purgatorio. Que brille para ellos 
la luz perpetua y que en paz descansen.

Todas las oraciones que llevamos en nuestros 
corazones.

SCRIP News

Meta anual de ganancia de Scrip: $32,000
Ganancia actual: $28,588

Nos estamos acercando a nuestra meta anual. ¡Cada 
poquito ayuda, hagamos el
$32,000 marca!

Los pedidos que llegan a la casa esta semana son: 
Semanal, Semana #2, 15, y 1 & 15.

Cerrando el año escolar: el último día para ordenar Scrip a 
través de la carpeta familiar será
será el Lunes 22 de Mayo. El Jueves 25 de Mayo será el 
último día para recibir entrega de Scrip
a través de la carpeta familiar. Envíe el pago antes del 
Viernes 26 de Mayo o el Martes 30 de Mayo.
Se incluirá un aviso en todas las órdenes permanentes de la 
escuela para verificar su deseo de continuar
durante el verano.

Una nota: Las tarjetas de regalo para Great Harvest no 
están disponibles en montos de $10, pero los montos de $25 
están disponibles.

¡Se necesita ayuda!

La oficina de Scrip está buscando un coordinador de Scrip 
de medio tiempo. La oficina de Scrip recauda más de $1 
millón en ventas al año, generando $35,000-$50,000 en 
ganancias para la parroquia y la escuela. Si tiene tiempo y 
quiere marcar la diferencia en su comunidad, este podría 
ser el puesto para usted. El voluntario o la voluntaria ideal 
debe sentirse cómodo(a) con las computadoras y los 
pedidos en línea, ser orientado(a) en el detalle, y disfrutar 
del servicio al cliente y estar dispuesto(a) a liderar un equipo 
de más de 30 voluntarios adicionales los cuales ejecutan las 
operaciones diarias del programa. El puesto requiere de 3 a 
4 horas los lunes y viernes por la mañana y otras 1 a 2 horas 
los miércoles o jueves. Una vez que esté completamente 
capacitado(a), las horas serían cada dos semanas. La 
capacitación se realiza con los coordinadores actuales 
hasta que se sienta cómodo(a) trabajando solo(a). Esto 
generalmente toma de 3 a 6 meses. El verano es nuestro 
momento más lento para las ventas y un momento ideal 
para comenzar a entrenar.

¡Comuníquese con la oficina de Scrip para obtener más 
información y programar un horario para ver lo que 
hacemos!

¿Tiene preguntas? Llame al: 920-344-7862 o puede 
comunicarse con la oficina de Scrip en 887-2082 EXT. 306 o 
scrip@stkatharinedrexelbd.org

Horarios de la Misa de Fin de Semana
Sábado 4:30 PM

Domingo 8:00 & 10:00 AM
12:00 p.m. (Español)

¡Nos vemos en la Misa!

Facebook & Instagram
Dale “gustar” en Facebook a:
St. Katharine Drexel School of Beaver Dam,  
Wisconsin
Siguenos en Instagram a traves: kateskidsinbd

 

Prácticas de Atletismo
Todos los Martes y Jueves

en la escuela secundaria de Beaver Dam
4:00 p.m.-5:30 p.m. He is the Vine: We are the Branches~

Él es la Vid: Nosotros Somos Las Ramas


